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Attn: Jody Gale 
Natalie Bauer & Associates 
CIO Portman for Senate Campaign 
9856 Archer Lane 
Dublin, OH 43017 

Dear Ms. Gale: 
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Per our conversation on Friday, December 16, 2016, The College of American Pathologists 
Political Action Committee (PathPAC) is making a formal request for a refund in the amount of 
$3500 from the Portman for Senate Campaign Committee, C00458463. This request is in 
reference to a contribution from our PAC to the Portman campaign which exceeded Federal 
limits. 

We made a contribution which exceeded the limits by $3500. Per the advice of Chris Morse, who 
is a Senior Analyst at the Federal Election Commission, we are formally requesting a refund of 
the excess amount from the campaign. 

1 have submitted an FEC form 99 reflecting this request. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-354-7124 if you need any additional information or 
questions. 1 appreciate your assistance in helping me figure out how to correct this mistake on 
our reports and apologize for any inconvenience. 

Sinqferely, 

1 A. Gray 
PathPAC Manager 
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December 16, 2016 

Christopher Morse 
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 
Report Analysis Division 
Federal Election Commission 
999 E Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20463 

Dear Mr. Morse: 

Per our conversation on Friday, December 16, 2016, I am attaching a copy of a letter from the 
College of American Pathologists Political Action Committee (PathPAC) to Portman for Senate 
Campaign Committee, C00458463, in reference to a contribution from our PAC to Sen. 
Portman's campaign which exceeded Federal limits. 

We made contribution which exceeded the limits by $3500. Per your advice, we have formally 
requested a refund of the excess amount from the campaign. As soon as we receive the refund 

from the Portman campaign we will report it on our next FEC report. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-354-7124 if you need any additional information. I 
appreciate your assistance in helping me figure out how to correct this mistake on our reports. 

Sl^jrely, 

DM)n A. Gray 

PathPAC Manager 
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To: Christopher Morse 
Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

From: Davon Gray 
Manager, PathPAC 

Date: December 20, 2016 

2 Subject: Contribution that exceeded limits 
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Attached is a letter that has been forwarded to the Portman for Senate Campaign regarding a 
1 contribution that unintendedly exceeded general election fund limits. This letter was sent to the 
2 campaign and a refund is being initiated in the amount of $3500. 

2 Also attached, is a copy of the letter sent to the Federal Elections Commission along with a 
j[ Form 99 to correct this mistake. 

0 If there are any questions regarding any of this, please contact Davon Gray at (571)236-6233. 
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